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Mai Vang

From: Katherine Kustritz <kustritzkatherine@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 11:53 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Contest for 68 Douglas

Hi there,  
 
I am writing to hopefully be put on the schedule to contest a proposed assessment for property clean up at 68 Douglas 
St, File # J2419A and Assessment #248523. We did not receive notice of such clean up, as we clean up all of our own 
properties. Upon looking back at all notices in our files (which we maintain diligently along with our mail collection) we 
were not informed of or warned of any clean up. Please let me know the necessary steps from here.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Katherine Kustritz 
EMK Holding - Property Manager 
Summit Hill Sober Living - Head of Finance 
 
kustritzkatherine@gmail.com 
651-331-0831 
 


